
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: September 13, 2021 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider rehiring Matthew Moen to the position of Part-Time Hospital 

Security Officer 

PREPARED BY: Lynn DeGrio 

 

BACKGROUND: 

At the August 23, 2021 City Council meeting, the Council accepted the resignation of Matthew 

Moen from the position of full-time Hospital Security Officer.  In that request, I stated that Matt 

has indicated that he would like to remain on the roster as a part-time Hospital Security Officer, 

but I inadvertently omitted that request in the Requested Council Action. 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to rehire Matthew Moen to the position of part-time Hospital Security Officer 

effective September 1, 2021 at a rate of $21.24 per hour.   


